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Sydney Telstra 500 V8 Supercar Motor Race   
30 November until 2 December 2012 

 

Build Notice Weeks 5, 6 & 7 
 

Continuing  

  20km limit at the pedestrian crossing at Murray Rose and Australia Ave’s until 
closure of Australia Ave. 

   Bus Stops servicing Sydney Olympic Park Station changes will be in place until 8 

December. 

 

Week 5 8-9 November   

    Concrete Barricades to be laid along Murray Rose between Showground Rd and 

Australia Ave, requires road closures (vehicles requiring access to businesses 
along Murray Rose will have access). 

 

Week 6 12 November until 16 November  

  Single lane closures will be in place Edwin Flack and Dawn Fraser Ave from 12 to 

16 November for the erection of grandstands.   Pedestrians will be diverted around 
construction.  Single lane traffic flow will be in place and continue during the 
upcoming athletic carnivals. 

  Removal of precast concrete kerbing and decomposed granite median strips down 

Australia Ave – single lane closures along Australia Ave between Murray Rose and 
Kevin Coombs Avenues.   

  Removal of pavers on the corner of Olympic Boulevard and Edwin Flack (near 

Allphones Arena), traffic reduced to single lanes. 

 

Week 7 19 November until 25 November 

   Australia Ave will be closed to all traffic from 19 November.  

  Coordinated lane diversions around the track for line marking and signage activities. 

  Concrete barricades along Dawn Fraser, around Jacaranda Square, Dawn Fraser 
and Park Streets will be closed for approximately one day. VMS signage will be in 
place from 19 November, promoting shops in Dawn Fraser Ave are open for 
business. 

  Coordinated lane closures round the track will increase over the final build week.  
More detailed information will be sent to you in the lead up to the final week.   

 

Please note there may be the need for additional traffic diversions for the set-up of the 
Sydney Telstra 500 Supercar Motor Race.  At all times traffic management wardens will be 
in place to ensure the smooth passage of traffic.  

If you have any inquires on the temporary overlay works or other matters associated with the 
Sydney Telstra 500 please call Chris Bastic, Homebush Motor Racing Authority, Director 
Stakeholder Relations, on 0418 771 552.   

 

  

 
Level 2, Tourism House 

55 Harrington Street  
The Rocks  NSW  2000 

 

GPO Box 7050, Sydney 2001 
 

Tel:  + 61 2 9931 1480 

Fax: + 61 2 9931 1490 

 


